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Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

Your child will soon begin the study of Macbeth by William Shakespeare for their GCSE English 
Literature examination.  

Your child will need to bring their copy of the text to all English lessons from Monday 3rd June. 

Last October I wrote home asking parents to purchase the copy of the Macbeth text below. If your 
child receives pupil premium and has not yet collected their copy of the text from me, please 
encourage them to do so as soon as possible. 

Required copy of the text: 

Macbeth: All students in year 10 require a clean copy of the Cambridge School Shakespeare 
edition of the play (ISBN 9781107615496) which costs approximately £8.75. 

The text can be purchased from Waterstones, Amazon and several other book suppliers.  

By the end of Year 10, your child will have begun their study of all four Literature texts: A 
Christmas Carol, Lord of the Flies, Macbeth and the AQA Power and Conflict Poetry Anthology. It is 
important that your child reads their Literature texts actively during their independent study time 
in order to enhance their understanding of the many themes and ideas. 

We are very grateful for your support and if there are any difficulties regarding this, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mr G Moran 
Subject Leader - English 


